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A NOTE TO OUR VALUED PATRONS: 
The Library will ​close beginning on Friday, March 20th at 12:00 Noon​. Please stay tuned to the                                 
Library and Town websites for children's programming and the programs that will be available to                             

residents remotely. 

 

SERVICES PROVIDED: 
● Online reference questions answered within 24 hours 

● Streaming Book Club on ​March 24, 7:00 p.m. 

● Streaming storytimes on ​Tuesday, Thursday, and Saturdays 

● Virtual Teen Advisory Board Meeting 

● STEAM at-home challenges  

● Professional development webinars and reading 

 

 

ONE LAST NOTE: 

In this unprecedented situation we strive to continue to provide services to our community. Streaming                             
and virtual items will be available next week! We encourage parents, children, and families to check                               

the Library's web page over the next two weeks for fun activities that people can participate in                                 

virtually! 


